April 11, 1975

Franz J. Ingelfinger, M.D.
The New England Journal Of Medicine
10 Shattuck Street
Boston, Massachusetts 02115
. Dear Dr. Ingelfinger:
I am really most unhappy to miss your
good visit to the Twin Cities. I unfortunately
have obligations in Furope next week and leave
early in the morning on the 15th.
I hope there will be another time.

Cordially,

Henry Biackburn, M.D.
HB/kn

pc: Howard Burchell



